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Friday 5th June 2020 

 

Welcome back to School Matters, which will be appearing weekly again.  

It is lovely to see some more children back in school this week. It is, of course, very 
different with social distancing and other measures in place. School certainly looks 
different - see the pictures - but we are slowly getting used to what for now at least is 
the 'new normal'.  

We will next welcome a significant number of new key worker children in school and 
then from Monday 15th June we will have the Year 1 children starting. It is important 
that we take our time with all of these changes to make sure we get it right. 

Finally you will also read details below of who will be teaching in the different classes 
from September . We will be welcoming a new member of staff Miss Gaston. She is 
currently teaching in a school in Bristol and I am sure she will be an excellent addition to 
our staff team. 

School meals are available as from next week. Please see the emails from today and 
June 3rd for further information. 

When you reply to emails from school, please check that your reply goes to 
admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk and not to an e-schools email address. 

Details of classes and teachers for September - We are currently planning for 
September and although we are not sure what we are planning for at this stage, the 
following are the teachers for each class: 

 Reception   Mrs Raffell 

 Year 1   Mrs Hall and Miss Pulling  (although Miss Pulling will be on  
    maternity leave for a period of time) 

 Year 2   Miss Gaston 

 Year 3   Mrs Singfield and Mrs Laureys 

 Year 4   Mrs Turner 

 Year 5   Mrs Bradley 

 Year 6   Mr Morison 

Take care and stay safe. Stuart Vaughan. 
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The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 
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We have been preparing for the 

restart of some parts of school. 

Classrooms, paths, corridors and 

the playground have been          

socially distanced.                        

Now for the allotment. 


